
 

 

 

 

March 14, 1997 

 

 

VIA FACSIMILE 

 

Anthony Summers 

Robbyn Summers 

45 Shell Avenue 

Milford, Connecticut 06460 

 

Re: Reimbursement for Expenses 

 

 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Summers: 

 

I have received your March 14th letter requesting reimbursement of $110.00 in expenses you incurred 

in early February in obtaining materials from Ireland in connection with our deposition of Mr. Frank 

Ragano. 

 

This is to confirm to you that the expenses were previously submitted for repayment and that you will 

be reimbursed in full as soon as possible.  I apologize for the administrative delay, and please do not 

construe this delay as lack of appreciation on our part for the assistance you provided on short notice.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Ronald G. Haron 

Senior Attorney  

 


